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Dear Mr Kent

Revised National Capital Plan

Thank you for your letter dated 3 February 2016 concerning the consultation process
undertaken by the National Capital Authority in relation to the revised National Capital
Plan and your suggestion that the Joint Standing Committee on the National Capital
and External Territories consider the revised Plan. I am sorry it has taken me so long to
respond.

The revised Plan is a significant achievement in clarifying the respective roles of the
Austalian and Ausffalian Capital Tenitory governments in the planning and design of
the national capital. The Committee has been consulted throughout the drafting of the
revised Plan, including at key points during the public consultation process.

Following formal approval of the revised Plan, Committee members will have a further
opportunity for consultation when the Plan is tabled for Parliamentary scrutiny. I will
also forward the Plan directly to the Committee for its consideration.

I hope the information in this letter is of some help.
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Paul Fletcher

u\ t 3 /2016

Level 2, 28O Pacific Highway, Lindfield NSW 2070 . T 02 9465 3950 . F O2 9465 399S
P O Box 6O22 Parliament House, Canber na ACT 2600 . T 02 6277 7790 . F 02 6245 4396
paul.fletcher.mp@aph.gov.au . rarww.paulfletcher.com.au


